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Nightwork on Chifley Road between 
Scenic Hill and Clarence from 
Monday 22 July 
 

 

June 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is carrying out 
essential culvert work on Chifley Road 
between Scenic Hill and Clarence to 
improve road safety. 

What work are we doing?  

Essential culvert maintenance. 

When and where we’ll be working 

We will be working on Chifley Road at Scenic 
Hill, and to minimise impacts to motorists these 
works will be carried out at night between 
7:30pm and 5:30am. 

We expect the work to take three nights to 
complete, weather permitting, and will let you 
know in advance if we need to do any work 
outside of these hours. 

We have included a map to show the location of 
the works and the detour that will be in place.  

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 

• noise from machinery and equipment 

• traffic control and signage in place 

• road closures and reduced speed limits.  

 

Traffic impacts 

During work hours, Chifley Road will be closed 
between 500 metres east of Evelyn Street, in 
Lithgow and at Petra Avenue in Clarence.  

A detour will be in place via Darling Causeway 
and the Great Western Highway.  

Road users should drive to the conditions, 
follow the directions of signs and traffic 
control and allow an additional 15 minutes 
travel time for the detour.   

For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, or visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 

We understand that this work will generate some 
inconvenience and we thank you for your 
patience. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment.  

This includes:  

• reducing our noise as much as possible 
• turning off machinery and vehicles when 

not in use 
• directing lighting away from residences. 
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Location of work area  

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 167 499 
 

 

 

western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

nswroads.work/westregion 

 

PO Box 334  
Parkes NSW 2870 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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